
 

 

Dear members, 

Your Bargaining Committee continues discussions working towards a new Collective 

Agreement. 

An update from your Bargaining Committee has been sent to your email. If you have 

any questions please feel free to send an email to askbargaining@cupe391.ca 

If you have difficulty accessing your union email please contact info@cupe391.ca and 

someone will assist you. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to each other and the local; please continue to 

check your email for updates from your Bargaining Committee. 
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